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12th June 2023 
 
Uniform Expectations 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
At Corby Technical School, we have high expectations regarding school uniform.  Due to the hot weather 
forecast throughout this week, we would like to inform you of some allowances regarding unform as well 
as some reminders. 
 

• Blazers do not need to be worn this week.  Students should ensure that they have all their 
belongings and equipment in their school bag that they may normally keep in their blazer pockets 
e.g. student card, stationery.  Students should be back in full uniform next week.  Students should 
not wear a jumper as an alternative and will be asked to remove their jumper at reception as they 
come into school in the morning. 

• All students should have enough water/drinks to see them through the day.  Bottles can be re-filled 
during break and lunch. 

• If students have PE they should bring additional water/drinks to consume. 

• Students should wear sunscreen if they have a PE lesson or wish to spend break/lunch outdoors. 

• Students are permitted to wear an appropriate cap/sunhat for PE lessons or during outdoor 
break/lunch. 

• Outdoor conditions will be monitored throughout the day and PE activity will be adjusted by staff 
where required. 

• Please be reminded energy drinks are not permitted in school and we advise against other “fizzy” 
drinks. 

 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s tutor via 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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